
 
 

6 West Strawberry Avenue, Mechanicsburg, PA 17055 
717-796-0811  info@mechanicsburgchamber.org   www.mechanicsburgchamber.org 

September 2018 
 
Dear Business Owner, 
 
     Our 23rd annual Streets of Treats will be held on Saturday, October 20, 2018, from 10:00 am until 2:00 pm.  This 
family-oriented event features safe trick-or-treating, games, and other children’s activities.  In previous years, this 
successful event has attracted over 1,500 children and their families.   
 
     Downtown businesses that participate will be given balloons to display so children know they may safely trick-or-
treat at your business.  Additionally, the Chamber will distribute maps from our booth on the square highlighting 
participants. 
 
     For our members and civic groups not located downtown, we will close Market Street between Main and Simpson 
Streets.  Businesses and other organizations can set up booths to pass out candy, treats, small gifts, coupons, or other 
items.  You may also wish to have a game, activity, or a craft for kids and families to do.  Costumed characters are 
encouraged and welcomed! 
 
     Please call our office at 717-796-0811 or e-mail info@mechanicsburgchamber.org by October 17th if your business 
would like to join us for Streets of Treats.  Your participation in this event is FREE.  You must provide whatever you 
hand out to children.  Games are encouraged. 
 
     We rely on the generosity of our community to offer this popular fall event.  Are you interested in sponsoring the 
event?  Please consider contributing.  All sponsors will be acknowledged at Streets of Treats, on our website, and in the 
Chamber newsletter.        

Presenting sponsor: 
 

 
 
 

Pumpkin Sponsor   Candy Sponsor Scarecrow Sponsor  Street Sponsor 
$25                      $50                  $100                    $250 

 
 
 
 

          Thank you for your cooperation and continued support.  If you have any questions, please contact our office at  
717-796-0811 or info@mechanicsburgchamber.org.  We hope you enjoy Streets of Treats! 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Jeff Palm 
Executive Director 


